
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: EB-2013-0361 FW: stray voltage
Date: January-06-14 9:01:54 AM

 
 
From:  
Sent: January-03-14 9:57 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: stray voltage
 
 To Ontario Energy Board
  I am a dairy farmer in Lambton Shores and am very concerned about stray voltage
with the proposed Jericho Wind energy Project. I do not feel enough has been done
to protect the dairy cows from potential stray voltage with the underground lines that
are to be placed near to our dairy facility. We as dairy producers need to see that
measures have been made to prevent the voltage from affecting our cows health.
Nextera has not answered our questions and concerns when we asked them at their open
houses.
Sincerely
Jeff Stewardson
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